
October 3, 1984 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: Dave Mc Kinney 

RE: Land Exchange Proposal--U. S. Forest Service 

··" lf .. ,'/ '"' · -?t1•~" University of Idaho 
Office of Financial Affai rs 
Moscow, ldaho/83843 
Phone : (208) 885-61 74 

The university is proposing to exchange 40 acres of forest land located in 
Bonner County, which is remote from other university land holdings and is 
not presently used by the university. This 40 acres was gifted to the 
university in 1979 by Mr. James M. Spence. 

Although legally, according to the "Deed of Gift", the university has no 
restrictions on disposing of or the use of this land, Bob Steele and I felt 
that out of courtesy we should advise Mr. Spence on the proposed land 
exchange. 

Attached is a draft copy of a letter to Mr. Spence for your consideration. 
Bob Steele and Dick Bottger have reviewed the draft and concur. 

Thank you. 
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Don A. Amos 
Business Manager 

DAA/ta 
Attachments 

The Univ1ifsity of Idaho is an equal opportunity / affirmative action employer and educational institution. 
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